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Lifelong Learning - Winter 2021 

Midrash Through Song 

Sundays, January 24th through March 14th 
(ZOOM link can be found in the weekly Scroll) 

Together we will study the art of songwriting through Midrash, and 
we will create our own new lyrics. 

We will have guidance from our congregant singer/
songwriter Ben Diamond, 

Cantor Timman and 
guest songwriter Cantor Robin Joseph. 
All texts will be provided in English.  
Absolutely no experience necessary 

Classes will be on the following Sundays at 10:30 am 

(unless otherwise noted): 
January 24 
January 31 

February 7 @ 12:30 pm 
with Guest Cantor Robin Joseph February 28 

March 7 
March 14 

February 2021 

Volume 3, Issue 6 

VOICE 
The TBT 

Shevat/Adar 5781 

Lifelong Learning - Winter 2021 

Midrash Through Song 

Sundays, January 24th through March 14th 
(ZOOM link can be found in the weekly Scroll) 

Together we will study the art of songwriting through Midrash, and 
we will create our own new lyrics. 

We will have guidance from our congregant singer/
songwriter Ben Diamond, 

Cantor Timman and 
guest songwriter Cantor Robin Joseph. 
All texts will be provided in English.  
Absolutely no experience necessary 

Classes will be on the following Sundays at 10:30 am 

(unless otherwise noted): 
January 24 
January 31 

February 7 @ 12:30 pm 
with Guest Cantor Robin Joseph February 28 

March 7 
March 14 



  2     TBT Voice Visit tbtwantagh.org for the latest information.

Monday,   02/01/21 12:00pm Torah Study * 

Friday,     02/05/21   5:30pm Tot Shabbat *   
  7:15pm Erev Shabbat Family Service * 

/5th Grade Midrash 

Saturday, 02/06/21   9:30am Torah Study * 
 10:30am Shabbat Service Bar Mitzvah of Parker Goldstein # 

Monday,  02/08/21 12:00pm Torah Study *

Friday,    02/12/21   7:15pm Erev Shabbat Service with Circle Of Friends participation * 

Saturday, 02/13/21   9:30am Torah Study *

Monday,  02/15/21 12:00pm Torah Study * 

Friday,     02/19/21   7:15pm Erev Shabbat Service with Chai Club participation * 

Saturday, 02/20/21   9:30am Torah Study * 

Monday,   02/22/21 12:00pm Torah Study * 

Thursday, 02/25/21  7:15pm On-line Purim Spiel & Celebration *

Friday,     02/26/21   7:15pm Erev Shabbat Service *     

Saturday, 02/27/21   9:30am Torah Study * 
10:30am Shabbat Service Bar Mitzvah of Tyler Levine # 

Monday,   03/01/21 12:00pm Torah Study * 

Friday,     03/05/21 7:15pm Erev Shabbat Service * 

Saturday, 03/06/21 9:30am Torah Study * 
          10:30am Shabbat Service Bar Mitzvah of Samuel Brown # 

:   * = On Zoom (details are on Scroll and TBT Website)   
** = Live Streamed on Facebook    ++ = Holiday Service time    # = To Be Determined 

PLEASE: Always check the TBT Website\Calendar prior to attending for the most 
 up-to-date information and details like times and locations of events. 

INSPIRATION FROM OUR RABBIRITUAL COMMIT TEE
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INSPIRATION FROM OUR RABBIINSPIRATION FROM OUR RABBI

What a difference a year makes! 

Can you believe that the last time we were all together was Purim?  That thought came to my mind as I was 
looking at this month’s calendar.  For everyone’s safety, we’re planning a virtual Purim celebration this year, at 
the end of the month; which means, we’ll have gone through a full year of Judaism, a religion predicated on 
community, without being alongside each other.  It’s stunning when you think about it. 

In the last year, we’ve all learned a lot.  We’ve all become experts in computer programs and apps we’d never had needed to use 
before.  Many of us long for the day when we no longer have to click on the link to see our friends and neighbors. Many of us long 
for the day when we can ring a doorbell again, shake a hand again, give a hug again.  Those days seem closer now than ever, as 
the vaccine slowly makes headway through our population. 

I’ve been reflecting a lot on this last year.  Virtually, we’ve gathered for Passover, Shavuot, all the High Holy Days, B’nai Mitzvah, 
Chanukah, soon Tu B’Shevat and Purim; and soon thereafter, Passover once again will most likely be virtual this year.  Like many 
of you, I’ve been saddened by what we’ve lost in terms of our togetherness and our ability to join alongside each other.  Being in a 
ZOOM box next to you is just not the same. 

All through this year, I have been frustrated that my time for learning has been diminished.  I’ve either been too busy, 
overwhelmed, or tired to do real serious study.  Any capacity I may have had for learning something new went to learning how to 
lead a congregation virtually, and then doing that work.  “What good is that!?” I’d ask myself over and over.  One day it will all be 
moot, because one day, we’ll be back together.  I was often frustrated that my Talmud sat unopened or that an email with a new 
D’var Torah remained unread. 

But as we make our way to one year apart, I have taken to understanding what’s been going on in a new way.  We’ve all spent all 
this time learning a lot of new skills.  While on their face they may not feel like the work of Torah, let’s consider for a moment why 
we’ve learned all this.  It’s in order to be able to connect and maintain our community.  All these new programs and apps and 
procedures, all the links to follow and places to click, all the muting and unmuting, is because we know that above all else comes 
the community.  We’ve been spending our time, months now, creating and coming to grips with this new format for the community 
of TBT which we all care so deeply for.  What can be more grounded in Torah than trying to reach out and be together, however we 
can?  What could be more in keeping with our values than in working to ensure that everyone stays connected?  The Torah will be 
back again next year.  The Talmud has been there for 1500 years.  The more important work was the work of community.

By the time we get to Purim at the end of the month, we’ll have spent a full year separated from each other physically, but I do 
believe we’ve come closer in a lot of ways as well.  We’ve done great work here at TBT keeping our congregation engaged and 
involved.  And we will continue to do so until we can all safely come together again.  If I were as brash as the Maccabees, I’d 
suggest we postpone Purim until we can be together, so that we can truly lean into the festivity, the frivolity, and the letting go that 
this Spring festival is imbued with.  For now, we’ll gather virtually and celebrate our people’s survival and strength against difficult 
odds and in unprecedented times.  I bet we can all understand a little bit about that this year. 

Looking forward to seeing you soon, virtually, and eventually, in person! 
Rabbi Daniel Bar-Nahum 
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During this long, cold winter I often find myself turning to music for inspiration and comfort. At TBT, we have 
just started a special Lifelong Learning series entitled Midrash through Song.  No prior experience is 
necessary! This series is a continuation of Rabbi Bar-Nahum’s fall classes on midrash (traditional Biblical 
commentary and interpretation), in which he focused on studying ancient midrashim and helped us develop 
our own creative midrash commentaries. In our winter series we turn to music and how modern composers 
and lyricists have embraced midrash through music. We will be exploring the contemporary songs born from, 
inspired, and informed by biblical narrative. As we know from our very musical services, song settings are 
often an accessible, meaningful, and enjoyable way to help us to expand and find relevance in our ancient 
texts.  

During this series we are joined by two very talented singers/songwriters to help us learn about their creative processes. Our 
congregant, Ben Diamond, who is part of the SOBeez Band and our TBT Ensemble, is co-leading with me throughout the series, 
and will be guiding us through his process, helping us try our hands at becoming modern day Midrash lyricists. As a special treat, 
for the February 7th session, we will be joined by my colleague and friend, Cantor Robin Joseph, who has developed over the years 
what she calls “MidraShir”, her unique style of storytelling through song.  As a cantor and soloist, and as one-half of the 
duo B’shert, she has taught about, performed, and recorded her original Jewish folk rock.  

Whether you are a budding lyricist, composer, or simply a lover of Jewish music, here is an opportunity to be inspired and creative 
with your TBT family this winter. No prior experience is necessary, but once we reconvene after the February break, plan to be with 
us for each of the three final sessions as we start working together with Ben to write and compose new midrash lyrics and music. 
Please check the weekly Scroll for ZOOM info and times for each session.  

I am so excited to hear what we create together! 

B’shira (in song), 
Cantor Rica Timman 

PPuurriimm  HHaammaannttaasscchheenn  MMaakkiinngg  wwiitthh  BBNNTTYY!!  

WWhheenn::  FFeebbrruuaarryy  2288tthh  22002211  

WWhheerree::    ZZoooomm  

CCooookkiiee  KKiitt  ppiicckk--uupp  ffrroomm  TTBBTT  tthhee  wweeeekk  ooff   FFeebbrruuaarryy  2222nndd  

OOrrddeerr  ddeeaaddlliinnee::  MMoonnddaayy  FFeebbrruuaarryy  1155tthh  
(check monthly mailing for details) 

INSPIRATION FROM OUR RABBINOTES FROM OUR CANTOR
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MAZEL TOV TO OUR 
B’NAI MITZVAH AND THEIR FAMILIES

February 6 Parker Goldstein Lee & Jennifer 

Parker is currently a seventh-grade honor roll student at Woodland Middle School.  He is an athlete who enjoys 
playing baseball, basketball and flag football.  He has especially enjoyed playing travel baseball for the East 
Meadow Mustangs for the past 5 years.  Parker likes playing Xbox and sports with his friends and watching NFL 
football.  A special thank you to Mrs. Altman, Cantor Timman and Rabbi Bar-Nahum for helping to prepare him 
for his Bar Mitzvah.  Congratulations Parker!!!  We are so proud of all the hard work you have done to become a 
Bar Mitzvah.  

February 27 Tyler Levine Robert & Jun 

I am currently a seventh-grade honor student at Woodland Middle School.  I enjoy playing video games, building 
computers, playing saxophone and practicing martial arts.  I love playing in the school band and having an active 
role in the Jazz band.  I am proud to have earned my black belt in Japanese Ju Jitsu and am currently training 
for my second-degree black belt.  I am looking forward to continuing to be a meaningful member of the Jewish 
community.  A very special thank you to Morah Meredith, Mrs. Altman, Cantor Timman, and Rabbi Bar-Nahum 
for helping me prepare to be a Bar Mitzvah.  I especially want to thank my mom, dad and sister for supporting 
me. 

UUNNIIOONNGGRRAAMMSS  
The following is a list of the boys and girls who will be celebrating their Bar/Bat Mitzvah Feb. 1, 2021 through 
March 30, 2021.Circle the names of those to whom you would like to send congratulations and PRINT your name 
and SHORT sentiment as you want it to appear on the Uniongrams. Please return the list promptly with $1.25 for each 
Uniongram made payable to TEMPLE B’NAI TORAH SISTERHOOD and MAIL to  Laurel Klein, 2390 Penatiquit 
Ave., Seaford, NY 11783, at least 2 weeks prior to the event. 

DATE CHILD'S NAME PARENTS 

     Feb. 6 (M) Parker Goldstein Lee & Jennifer 

Feb. 27 (M) Tyler Levine Robert & Jun  

Mar. 6 (M) Samuel Brown Laurence & Jennifer 

Mar. 13 (F) Rebecca Snyder Jonathan & Melissa 

Mar. 20 (F) Madison Spar Eric & Jessica 

_____________Uniongrams @ 1.25each_______________ 

PLEASE PRINT______________________________________ 

PLEASE NOTE:  All Uniongrams requested must be submitted TWO WEEKS IN ADVANCE, either by mail or left 
in the Uniongram box in the Temple office.  PLEASE DO NOT LEAVE CASH IN MAIL BOX.  We cannot be     
responsible for lost money.

MAZEL TOV TO OUR B’NAI MITZVAH AND THEIR FAMILIES
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This month marks almost one year since COVID turned everyone’s lives upside down.  With 
the discovery and use of vaccines to fight COVID things seem to finally be moving in a 
better direction.  We still have a long way to go, back to what we consider “normal” but the 
direction is good. 

The month of February also has a day set aside for love – Valentine’s Day!  I know that as 
Jews this is not “our holiday,” however, I think for this year we should adopt Valentine’s Day 
and extend it for the entire month.  Make it the month of Love!!! 

I don’t expect everyone to go out and buy dozens of roses, pounds of candy and gushy cards – instead we should all show a little 
bit of love and kindness to everyone around us.  If you are out on a walk in your neighborhood and you pass another masked 
human give a nod and a smile –your eyes will crinkle even though your smile is masked.  If you see someone struggling to load 
groceries in or out of their car on a rainy day – hold an umbrella for them.  Shovel the walk of an elderly neighbor, if you are able.  
Call someone just to wish them a happy day.  There are so many little things that you might feel won’t make a difference – but 
they do.  I think both the giver and receiver of a loving act of kindness come away from it feeling just a little more uplifted.   

You can also spread a little love and kindness to the community.  When you are on a walk in February look for signs of early 
spring – snow drops, grape hyacinths or daffodils poking up through the ground or some early buds on a tree.  This would be a 
great time to think about our TBT Community Garden, run by Rona Kauffman and the Social Action/Social Justice Committee.  
Maybe you can volunteer to help get the beds ready for early planting or to weed later on in the season.  You could also gift them 
with garden tools, a bag of soil or a flat of early spring vegetables if you are able.  This garden spread a lot of love to our 
community last year, and I’m sure it will again this year. 

Do whatever you can to make February a loving and fun month.  It’s not going to make COVID (or any other problems) disappear 
any faster but hopefully it will give you a nice warm feeling knowing you have brought a little love and cheer to someone else. 

L’Shalom, 

Karen Friedlander & Joni Christie, Co-Presidents 

In May, we did a Mitzvah and mailed greetings to the residents of The 
Meadowbrook Care Center.  It was a huge success and cheered the residents. 

Send these residents a warm winter hug by reaching out to them with "Thinking of You" 
or “Happy Valentine’s Day” greetings or drawings.  

If every congregant sends something, we will reduce the loneliness of the recipients. Please 
feel free to share this with everyone you know.  

You do not have to address your note to a specific person and you do not have to sign the 
greeting. Mail to: 

Ms. Suzy Zarrett, Recreation Director 
Meadowbrook Care Center 

320 W. Merrick Road, Freeport, NY 11520 

Any questions, please contact: Lauren & Howard at LevSASJ@gmail.com 

PLEASE MAIL WARM WINTER WISHES 

INSPIRATION FROM OUR RABBIPRESIDENTS’  MESSAGE
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FOR THE LOVE OF YOUR SISTERS, FAMILY, FRIENDS & EVERYONE AROUND YOU 

SISTERHOOD MASKS ARE AVAILABLE FOR PURCHASE 2 FOR $18  
COMPLETE THE FORM BELOW AND MAIL WITH PAYMENT, CASH OR CHECK PAYABLE TO TBT SISTERHOOD 
GAIL ROSNER, 2555 IRIS LANE, NORTH BELLMORE, NY 11710.   TEL: 516-642-6900 

NAME:  

ADDRESS: 

TOWN/STATE/ZIP: 

PHONE:  

A few months ago, I challenged the BNTY Board to start thinking about Purim. They looked at me like I was 
crazy. It was September, and we were at our first event of the year, and to them, Purim seemed too far away 
to think about. I had issued the same challenge to the leadership of the Youth Activities Committee earlier that 
day, but they understood why right away. This year, like everything else, Purim is going to be different and we 
had to figure out how to make it work. 

Fast forward a couple of weeks and the teens kept asking what we were going to do for the Purim Carnival. 
Last year, we had our traditional games, but we also had inflatables and pizza and cotton candy and we were 
hoping to one-up ourselves again this year. Of course, with safety protocols in place, we can’t eat inside TBT, 
let alone play communal games and bounce around in groups in an enclosed space. Finally, I said to the 

teens, “Listen. We are not going to have a carnival this year. We can’t. Not only can we not gather like that, but Purim is in 
FEBRUARY. We can’t even move it outside onto the lawn and continuously wipe everything down. Time to think outside the box, 
friends.” 

And think outside the box, we did. I asked the teens what it is about Purim that they love so much; what is it about Purim that makes 
it so much fun? They said that they love deciding on a theme, dressing up, playing games, having fun together, and being silly. 
They mentioned hamantaschen more than once. And in that list, we found our solution.  

This year, we can’t have a carnival, but we can still do something fun together. The teens are going to be leading a Community 
Hamantaschen Bake on Sunday, February 28th. In lieu of tickets for a carnival, they will be selling hamantaschen making kits that 
they are putting together themselves. The kits, which must be ordered ahead of time, will be available for pickup at TBT during the 
week leading up to the event. Once you have your kit in hand, all you need to do is sign onto Zoom and let the teens show you, 
step by step, how to make hamantaschen. All the while, they will entertain you with silly games, songs, stories, and more peppered 
throughout the process, and of course while your cookies are baking in the oven. 

It might not be a carnival, but it will definitely be everything we love about Purim: fun, silly, raucous – and yes – even costume filled. 
We hope to see you there!  

Meredith Lubin, 
TBT Director of Education & Youth Activities 

RELIGIOUS SCHOOL
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Send a beautiful Shalach Manos gift bag of Purim treats and surprises to all 
fellow congregants, temple staff and clergy! 

Due to purchasing requirements, the order form MUST be received by 
FEBRUARY 14, 2021- NO EXCEPTIONS. 

Pick-up days are Sunday, 2/21 from 10 am to 12 noon 
Monday, 2/22 from 10 am to 12 noon 

in the Temple parking lot.

Yes - the year has started. Yes - there have been winners in January. 

Nadine Salzman said, "WOW, I WON WITH MY 415 birthday, and 
it's only January. I have 11 months more to win again!" 

Pick your 3-digit number(s) - 000 to 999 - if you match the 
NYS Evening Lotto Pick 3 you win $18. You can 

purchase your numbers all year long… the sooner the better. 

So, think of numbers and reasons to purchase numbers for your friends and relatives. 

   Put the FUN of winning into this FUNdraiser! 

Name:  Phone: 
Address for check:                                        
3– digit Pick 3 numbers: 

Remember, you have a 
chance to win every 

day this year, but 
YOU MUST BE IN IT 

OUR COMMUNIT Y
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Virtual Fun 
Hollywood Squares 

Saturday, February 6, 2021 at 7 pm

Come watch (on Zoom) actors & actresses who 
will be strutting their stuff in this fun re-creation of 

the famous TV show. 
Call Brian Levy at (516) 781-4966 to get link 

Erev Shabbat Services 
With Circle of Friends Participation 

Friday, February 12, 2021 
7:15 - 8:30 pm, on TBT Zoom 

     With Cantor Timman officiating 

Join us every Monday, at 3:00 pm 
For fun-filled afternoons 
when we get together 

 to schmooze, tell jokes, and play Bingo
or for trivia on alternate weeks. 

Call Sharon Cernese for Zoom info (516) 322-8126 

OUR COMMUNIT Y
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We are very excited to have our first Virtual Women’s Seder on March 23rd. We are going to need many 
women to help us make sure that this Seder is the best and most inclusive it can be.  In order for that to 
happen, I am asking that all Sisterhood members who would like to either be on our Seder committee or 
participate in the Seder; either by singing or becoming one of our leaders, contact Rachelle Schnall at her 
email teacherrachelle@verizon.net or me at emilysisterhood19@gmail.com.  

Any women interested in joining the Sisterhood board should contact Louise Ponticello at 
pontiecllolouise@gmail.com or Caryn Suckle at caryn@suckle.net.  Joining our board can give women a 

chance to meet other women in our community and form lasting friendships. 

This year the Fried Women’s Conference will again be held virtually.  The conference is open to all women interested in WRJ and 
the Reform Jewish Movement.  There is something for everyone at FWC.  It is the perfect opportunity to enhance your personal 
growth, broaden your Jewish knowledge and spiritual horizons.  Attendees will participate in workshops, create connections, and 
network with other Reform women.  You will experience meaningful Shabbat worship with music and leave feeling rejuvenated all 
with the support of WRJ sisters, and serve as leaders in both Jewish and secular communities. 

For more information please contact wrjregistrar@wrj.org or  call 212-650-4050. 

B’shalom 
Emily Altman 
Sisterhood president 

SISTERHOOD SHMOOZING 

Shalom From the PTA! 
By Rachel Minkowsky 

Winter is winding down and our unique school year is headed into the home stretch. The PTA is continuing our 
work supporting the religious school teachers and students.   

We’re planning on a modified Bingo event later this spring. Stay tuned for details! 

Congratulations to the 6th grade, whose Siddur ceremony took place on January 8th. We are so proud of all of you! 

There’s still time to get involved with the PTA! We’re always looking for people to represent the PTA at TBT Arm and Committee 
meetings. Meetings are virtual, so there’s a way to get involved without leaving your house! If interested, contact Stephanie 
Giwner or Maya Manashirov. 

SCHOLARSHIPS FOR OUR STUDENTS 
There are many scholarships available for our students. They can be used for camps, weekend pro-
grams, school programs, and any other student programs. However, we have a system to apply for 
these scholarships here at TBT. You must go to Sue-Ellen in the office and ask for a scholarship form. 
Fill it out with the help of your parent (if needed) and return it to the office. The Temple scholarship 

Committee will review it and issue a scholarship from the proper committee. I promise everyone who requests a scholarship 
will receive one. 

Please do not request any scholarship from any other arm or committee. All requests must come from the office as noted 
above. If you have any questions, do not hesitate to call the office. Students, have a great experience wherever you go. 
Rita, From the Scholarship Committee 

SISTERHOOD SHMOOZING
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BROTHERHOOD / MEN’S CLUB

As we begin February 2021, we all hope that this month, and the coming months, begin a healing process for 
our country and further gains for all Americans in the physical, psychological and economic struggle against the 
Pandemic. As we in Brotherhood/Men's Club continue to meet together via Zoom, we are all looking forward to 
the time when we can again be together in our temple. 

This past month, our members enjoyed listening to our guest speaker, Mark Healy, discuss Gotham Baseball, 
the Baseball magazine which has long since transitioned to a Baseball media outlet. How nice it was to think of 
Baseball, spring training and warm weather! 

Plans are being made by our programming team for a fun evening at our February 24th dinner meeting and for 
future months. In March we will all be participating in our traditional Brotherhood/Men's Club Seder led by Rabbi 

Bar-Nahum. Of course, we will need to anticipate the addition of another question. Why is this Pandemic Passover night different 
from all other nights? We will answer that it is different because this night we hold our Seder on Zoom. But, hold it we will, as we join 
together in celebration of this age-old tradition. 

Brotherhood continually supports the efforts of the Adopt-a-Battalion organization which sends "care packages" to our troops. In our 
donation box in the Temple lobby, we collect items for the troops including personal items such as toothpaste, toothbrushes, 
sunscreen, lip balm, moisturizers and shampoos. Also appreciated are non-perishable food items such as beef jerky and snacks. 
Please remember to donate. 

The holiday of Purim will be celebrated this year during the month of February. Let the reading of the Megillah remind us that we 
have faced challenges throughout the ages, but we have survived! Let the fun costumes help us smile and laugh. As we have been 
told in the past, "Laughter is the Best Medicine". 

Happy Purim to everyone. 

Regards, 
Richard Tepper 
President TBT Brotherhood/Men's Club 

Brotherhood/Men’s Club 
EYEGLASS COLLECTION 

Recycle your old, usable eyeglasses, reading glasses and sunglasses and help provide others 
with the gift of improved sight! 

Refractive errors can be easily corrected with eyeglasses, yet millions living in low- and middle-
income countries lack access to basic eye care services. The Lions Club has recognized the 
urgent need for corrective lenses and collect usable glasses in their communities to support the 
Lions Recycle for Sight Program. 

Look for the collection box in the Temple lobby. 

For information contact: Richard Tepper at richardtepper@hotmail.com 
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CHAI CLUB

We hope everyone enjoyed our two January Programs, Singer Stephanie Horowitz-Mulry and noted author, 
John Kenrick- who entertained us with “Robin Williams- His Life and Comedy program. Chai Club will 
continue to provide our temple with interesting and informative programs for the rest of the year. 

Please be “In Temple” via Zoom, for a special Shabbat  with Chai Club Participation, 7:15 pm, 
Friday, February 19th. Chai Club members will be provided an opportunity to read the prayers as 

well as chant the melodies. Please check the Temple Scroll for the Zoom Link and detailed information. 

Coming up in February and March 

Thursday, February 11th, 7:30 - 9:00 pm, Musical Presentation by JayCee Driesen Singing Love Songs for Valentine’s. 

Monday, February 22nd, 7:30 - 9:00 pm, Speaker Liz Roper - Why the Chosen People Choose Chow Mein 

Thursday, March 11th, 7:30 - 9:00 pm, A Joint Program with Sisterhood, celebrating Women’s History Month:  Sally Drucker 
Presents, “Rosie The Riveter “ 

Social Action/SJ and Chai Club are restarting the Kosher Food Drive! Bring your items to the temple and place in the box provided. 
Kosher products will be donated to the Congregation Beth-Ohr Food Kitchen in Bellmore. Many thanks to Janis Beldner and Rona 
Kauffman for making this possible. You may E-mail janisbeldner@gmail.com for more information. 

Joan and Brian Levy, Co-presidents, sea1983jl@gmail.com, bellobl@gmail.com 

We will celebrate February birthdays on February 22, 2021 
Questions? Call Joan or Brian at (516) 781-4966 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3780366300?pwd=dXVKcE9yRzlHQk5ZVExqeUFnTmgvZz09 
Meeting ID: 378 036 6300  Password: 465021 

Or call +1 646 876 9923  

JayCee Driesen 
Sings from the Heart: 

A Valentine 

Why the Chosen People 
Choose Chow Mein: 

A Program by 
Liz Roper 

Thursday 
February 11, 2021 

7:30 pm 

Monday 
February 22, 2021 

7:30 pm 
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https://www.facebook.com/TBTWantagh/ 

Join us for a Virtual Tour of  
the Jewish Museum’s Recent Exhibition 

We Fight to Build a Free World:  
An Exhibition by Jonathon Horowitz 

This exhibition, organized by artist Jonathan Horowitz, brings 
together more than 70 voices, ranging from an 18th century 
portraitist to contemporary artists commissioned for this exhibition, 
to draw connections between historical oppression and the cultural 
and political challenges we confront in the world today.    

Wednesday February 17, 2021 
7:00 - 7:45 p.m. 

View and learn about some of the pieces from this exhibition with the guidance of a Jewish 
Museum docent 

All are welcome but the virtual tour is limited to a total of 100 screens 
so please RSVP to secure your “seat” to ronakauffman@yahoo.com 
*Please put Jewish Museum in the subject line*

8:00 - 9:00 p.m. 

Join us for a SA/SJ ZOOM discussion of your responses to the exhibition and an 
opportunity to take a closer look at some of the issues portrayed in the artwork seen.

For questions or information contact Rona Kauffman at ronakauffman@yahoo.com 

SOCIAL ACTION
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Social Action/Social Justice Committee 

Last Month’s Winter Accessories Collection was terrific! So many beautiful, warm and wonderful gloves, 
hats, scarves, etc. to keep those in need toasty and feeling cared for. Donations were distributed to Family 
and Children’s Services Residences, the INN, local veterans’ services and other agencies for distribution. 
Thank you all. 

In observance of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Weekend, we hosted a screening of the film John Lewis: Good Trouble and followed-
up with a discussion of what we learned and took away from this inspiring film. Thank you, Rabbi Bar-Nahum for helping us to 
process this extraordinary film about an extraordinary man. Many thanks, to Rabbi Bar-Nahum, Cantor Timman and the Ritual 
Committee for the very special SA/SJ Shabbat service held that same weekend. 

Combining our interest in protecting the environment and in civic engagement, in lieu of a January TEVA meeting, committee 
members attended the Climate on Capitol Hill webinar organized by several Jewish organizations including the Religious Action 
Center, Hazon, the Jewish Action Climate Network. This webinar presented how civic engagement around climate issues can put 
us on a more sustainable and just path with Jewish values leading the way. We will share the information learned in future 
communications. 

This month, we will re-visit our successful letter/card writing mitzvah from last year. Residents of the  
Meadowbrook Care Center have been isolated and anxious all year. We are asking those of all ages to send drawings, letters, 
postcards and greeting cards and bring them Warm Winter Wishes to let them know that they are not alone and that we are 
thinking of them. See the flyer in this issue of the Voice for details. 

On February17th we will be presenting a Virtual Docent-Led tour of the Jewish Museum’s Exhibition: We Fight to Build a Free
World.  The exhibition “is curated by Jonathan Horowitz, a New York-based artist who for three decades has made work that 
engages critically with politics and culture. Under his direction, the exhibition looks at how artists have historically responded to 
the rise of authoritarianism and xenophobia as well as racism, anti-Semitism, and other forms of bigotry. The exhibition also 
addresses issues surrounding immigration, assimilation, and cultural identity.”   Following the tour, SA/SJ will host a discussion 
of our reactions to, and thoughts about the exhibition and the issues it raises. See the flyer for details. 

HIAS, a Jewish American nonprofit organization, has provided humanitarian aid and assistance to refugees for more than 
130 years. It continues to help refugees rebuild their lives in safety and dignity (www.hias.org). HIAS created Refugee
Shabbat to encourage congregations across the country to learn about refugees and their particular needs. This year, 
Refugee Shabbat weekend will be March 5-6, 2021 and we will be presenting special Refugee Shabbat programming on
Friday March 5. Marti Michael will offer us a virtual presentation providing an update on the ongoing crisis for asylum seekers at 
our southern border. See details in this issue of the Voice. 

Mitzvah Day 2021 is Sunday, May 23. Although we cannot yet say what form it will take, we are hoping, and planning for it to be a 
rich and meaningful experience for all. Stay tuned for details. 

Other ongoing activities: Brotherhood's eyeglass collection (Lion’s club) and personal care items (troops); Chai Club’s continuing 
kosher food collection. Kosher items will be delivered to the local Kosher Food Pantry and non-kosher items to various other local 
food pantries. Collection boxes are in the lobby. 

As always, we would like to extend an invitation to all congregants who might be interested in joining the Social Action/Social 
Justice committee. Our next SA/SJ ZOOM meeting is Feb. 9th, 7-8, followed by a TEVA meeting 8-9. For information about the 
Social Action/Social Justice Committee, TEVA, or any of our projects contact Rona Kauffman at ronakauffman@yahoo.com 

SOCIAL ACTION
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SOCIAL ACTION

March 5, 2021 
An Update on the Ongoing Crisis for 

Asylum Seekers at our Southern Border 
With guest speaker Marti Michael 

6:15 ZOOM Presentation and Q & A 
7:15 Refugee Shabbat Service 

• Last February, Rabbi Bar-Nahum, Rona and Bob Kauffman and Marti Michael traveled
to the Southern border to witness the crisis first hand and lend direct support to
asylum seekers (learn what they saw, learned and did)

• Hear about what has happened since that trip and the hands-on work that continues
every day at the Mexico border

• Learn about the asylum/refugee crisis from a Jewish perspective
• What needs to happen now?
• Learn what you can do to help

 For more information about HIAS, visit www.hias.org  
 For questions contact Rona Kauffman at ronakauffma@yahoo.com  

Marti Michael, former director of the Riverdale 
Y, has made numerous visits to Texas, Arizona, 
and the Mexico border, where she has helped 
hundreds of families seeking asylum. She has 
traveled to Matamoros with volunteers from 
Team Brownsville to feed and clothe families in 
the refugee camps that have sprung up close by 
the border. She remains an active and inspiring 
advocate for asylum seekers at the border and 
in the New York area. 
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TEMPLE B’NAI TORAH 
Chai Club  and  Sisterhood 

Jointly Celebrate  
Women’s History Month 

Zoom - Thursday, March 11, 2021 at 7:30 pm 
with Rosie the Riveter 

Rosie the Riveter was one of the most famous female icons of World War II. Rosie is a composite 
of several women who did home defense work thus freeing male manpower for military service.   

ALL WELCOME-NO CHARGE 

“Rosie” is Dr. Sally Ann Drucker, an Associate Professor at Nassau Community 
College teaching in the Department of English and Women’s Studies Program. 

We will also celebrate March birthdays. 
Questions? Call Joan at (516) 781-4966 or Harriet at (516) 623-0489 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3780366300?pwd=dXVKcE9yRzlHQk5ZVExqeUFnTmgvZz09 
Meeting ID: 378 036 6300  Password: 465021 

Or call +1 646 876 9923  

SISTERHOOD - SINGING BOWLS PROGRAM 
Meditation, Anxiety Relief, Stress Management  

Tuesday – March 16, 2021 – 7:30-9 PM via ZOOM 

Please join us for an exciting and innovative program – Singing Bowls with Susan Gelbman. It will 
help you destress, relax and find your inner self. It promises to be a program you will love and will 

be helpful in these most stressful times. 

Susan Gelbman, BA, LMT is an energy healer in many modalities. She 
offers sound healing with her multi-dimensional singing bowl meditations. 
In private practice throughout her career as a massage therapist, Susan is 
also an educator of massage therapy at Queensborough Community 
College.  

She continues to hold classes and gatherings in her home and in public 
for  many communities and individuals for the purpose of self-healing, 
enlightenment, health, well-being and peace. 

Please RSVP by March 2,  to: 
Ronni Fauci – rfauci@gmail.com 
Harriet Ostroff - hnostroff@gmail.com 

OUR COMMUNIT Y
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Rebecca Sactor from Lisa Evans 
Meyer Kauffman from Robert Kauffman 
Russell G. Carpenter from Barbara & Russ Carpenter 
Sandra Maltz Saccio from Barbara & Russ Carpenter 
Florence Leeds from Nadine Salzman 
William Kitay from Barbara Kitay 
Samuel Weiss from Jo-Ann & Lloyd Portnoy 
Morris Konsker from Sheila & Norman Konsker 
Stella Leshen from Amy Neidle 
Samuel Wagner from Roberta Salomon 
Janice Reiss from Roberta Salomon 
Dawn Factor Ream from Laurel Klein 
Boris Aronow from Edith Naps 
Melvin Noll from Richard & Francine Tepper 
Sylvia Tepper from Richard & Francine Tepper 
Sol Landas from Fran Gonopolsky 
Ida  Landas from Fran Gonopolsky 
Ruth Gonopolsky from Fran Gonopolsky 
Ruby Gonopolsky from Fran Gonopolsky 
Al Gonopolsky from Fran Gonopolsky 
Nathan Moses from Cindy Talisman 
Doris Talisman from Steven Talisman 
Harry Staub from Zelda Goldstein 
Jennifer Brosowsky from Stan & Iris Brosowsky 
Archie Brosowsky from Stan & Iris Brosowsky 
Rose N. Pomeranz from Peter Pomeranz 
Hyman Cohen from Beth & Richard Cohen 
Josephine Jaroszewicz from Michele Alterman 
Douglas Finkel from Carol & Jeffrey Finkel 
Eric Stern from Elaine Tamsen 
Sue Frost from Beth, Jeff, Adam & Ian Cohen 

Harold Morris from Lisa Shubin 
John LoFaso from Frances & Alfred Woods 
Ann LoFaso from Frances & Alfred Woods 
Belina Eskenazi from Elisa Pardo 
Israel Esquenazi from Elisa Pardo 
David Bardavid from Bill Bardavid 
John Biernick from Phyllis Biernick 
Charles Herbert from Marc & Judy Herbert 
Jack Paley from Edward Paley 
Herbert Vance Mates from Ellen & Richard Goolnick 
Hildy Tepper from Ellen Kraut 
Amy Chaiken from Beth, Jeff, Adam & Ian Cohen 
Phyllis Chaiken from Beth, Jeff, Adam & Ian Cohen 
Leonard Singer from The Singer Family 
Marjem Stolak from Michael & Janine Berg 
Bernard Scheier from Hannah Feldman 
Frances Packer from Leslie Packer 
Bernard Star from Sam Star 
Frieda Chait from Jeffry Wengroff 
Rose Rappaport from Joyce & Rick Rappaport 
Sam Rappaport from Joyce & Rick Rappaport 
Seymour Levine from Andrea Parker 
Phillip Kolinsky from Freyda & Warren Kolinsky 
Jak Lukofsky from Carol & Jeffrey Finkel 
Charlotte Shapiro from Carol & Jeffrey Finkel 
Douglas Finkel from Carol & Jeffrey Finkel 
Isidore Shapiro from Carol & Jeffrey Finkel 
Edith Moskowitz from Jan & Stan Friedman 
Max Levy from Edward Horowitz 
Fred Turman from Edward Horowitz 

YAHRZEITS
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The giving of Tzedakah for a birth, birthday, Bar/Bat Mitzvah, wedding, anniversary, 
or death is part of our heritage. Your generosity provides for Temple B'nai Torah to 
sustain programs for our members. An inscribed card is mailed to the person 
named, acknowledging your gift. We thank you for your donation.  
 
For either the Rabbi’s Discretionary Fund or Cantor’s Discretionary Fund or any of 
the Endowment Funds, please make your check payable to the fund; for all other 
fund donations, please make your check payable to TEMPLE B’NAI TORAH, 2900 
Jerusalem Avenue, Wantagh, NY 11793-2025. 

 
Below is an up to date list of temple funds.  Some funds from all legacy 
congregations have been combined with Temple Board and family approval.  
 
Adult Education Fund   Funds used to sponsor Adult Ed. Programs 
Adult Library and the    
Rabbi Deanna Pasternack 
Children’s Library Fund  Funds used for purchases for our library 
Beautification Fund   Funds used for the upkeep of the building & grounds. 
Bishop Family B’nai Mitzvah/  
Religious School Fund   Funds used for Bar/Bat Mitzvah and school programs  
Blau (Matthew) Drama Fund Funds used for the Temple Show (E. Solomon oversees) 
Blumenkranz (Fred) Fund   Funds used for the eternal light  
Caring/Mitzvah Makers Fund Funds used by the mitzvah makers.       
Chapel Fund    Funds used to beautify/maintain our sanctuary 
College Fund    Funds used for our college students to celebrate 

Jewish holidays via mailings and gifts 
Floral Fund    Funds used for sanctuary flowers 
Friedman Stage Fund   Funds used for the upkeep of the stage 
General Fund/Gift of Love  Funds used for the running of our temple 
Goldblatt Fund for the Disabled Funds used for adaptive equipment for physically challenged 
Holocaust Memorial Fund Funds used to maintain our memorial and Holocaust section 

of the library and, provide special youth scholarships 
Lowell Golden Center Fund  Funds used for mailroom equipment 
Music Fund in Memory of   
Cantor Walter Lewis   Funds used for special musical events 
Past President’s Fund   Funds used to purchase plaques for past presidents. 
Prayer Book Fund   Funds used to purchase new prayer books 
Rabbi Raab Fund    Funds for youth programs 
School Enrichment   Funds used for Jewish education 
Social Action /Social Justice  Funds used to promote social action and justice 
Rosenheck Memorial Fund 
Tallit Fund    Funds used to clean tallit 
Torah Fund    Funds used to pay for repair of religious articles 
Tot Shabbat Fund   Funds used for our tiny tots’ program 
Tzedakah Fund   Funds used for Tzedukah 
Youth Activities Com. Fund  Funds used for our temple youth 
Weinstein (Bernard) Fund  Funds used for Youth/Conclave. 

SPECIAL FUNDS AND DONATIONS
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SPECIAL FUNDS AND DONATIONS

 
Special Memorial Funds 

Judy Bardavid Fund (Gift is given to worthy confirmand) 
Stephen Bigman Fund 
Harvey Beller Fund (Administered by Brotherhood-provides an award to a worthy student) 
Harvey Cohen Fund (Temple supplies at the discretion of the Cohen Family) 
Steven Cohen Fund (Temple supplies at the discretion of the Cohen Family) 
Edwin Kaminsky Fund 
Doris and Ed Kliegman Adult Education Fund (Fund used for adult education programs) 
Matthew Klein Fund  
Dr. Pat Kussoy Fund (Fund used for youth camps, particularly the disabled) 
Rose Lowenberg Fund 
Rose Mandel Holocaust Fund 
Ellen Paley Fund 
Rabbi Raab Fund (Fund used for summer camp scholarships) 
Scherzer Fund-Youth Fund 
Helen Solomon Fund (Fund used at discretion of Martin & Elliot Solomon) 
Yucht Scholarship Fund (Funds used for a gift for a deserving confirmand)         
Zelman Fund 
I. Zuckerman Fund  

 
Temple B’nai Torah DONATION FORM (Include with your donation.) 
 
Donation $___________________________________Date   
 
To (which fund)          
   
 In Memory of          
 
 In Honor of          
 
               In Appreciation of         
 
Name and Address of Donor        
 
           
     
Person to be Notified of Donation        
 
Address          
 
Acknowledgement Sent ___________________ 
TBT Voice __________________________________ 
Book Plate __________________________________ 
 

Please call the Temple office (516-221-2370) with any questions. 
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TZEDAKAH

RABBI’S DISCRETIONARY FUND 
From Janine & Michael Berg 
In memory of: 
Leonard Honig from Ruth Sussman 
In appreciation of:  
Rabbi’s service for Renee Davidoff from Barbara Feldman 
Rabbi’s service for Herb Feldman from Hannah Feldman 
Rabbi’s help for Nathan Hellman’s Bar Mitzvah from Ilene, Zane, 
Nathan & Rachel Hellman 
In honor of:  
Nathan Hellman becoming a Bar Mitzvah from Dr. Joel z”l & Paula 
Rubin 

CANTOR’S DISCRETIONARY FUND 
From Janine & Michael Berg: 
In appreciation of:  
Cantor’s help for Nathan Hellman’s Bar Mitzvah from Ilene, Zane, 
Nathan & Rachel Hellman 

MUSIC & CHOIR FUND 
In memory of: 
Arthur Solop from Jay & Gail Glantz & Robin & Barry Steinberger 
Joel Neidle from Rita Hofer 

THE STEPHEN BIGMAN MEMORIAL FUND   
In memory of:  
Stephen Bigman from Caryn Bergman 
Bruce Bergman from Caryn Bergman 
Bryce Logan Bergman Chudnow from Caryn Bergman 
Leonard Lous Jastrow from Caryn Bergman 

GIFT OF LOVE 
In honor of: 
Alexa Salzman’s engagement to Nick Konya from Amy & Dan 
Neidle 
Alexa Salzman’s engagement to Nick Konya from Micky & Ed Alter-
man 
Beverly & Marshall Diamond’s granddaughter, Sydney from Micky 
& Ed Alterman 
In memory of: 
Bob Brodsky from Amy & Dan Neidle 
Renee Davidoff from Amy & Dan Neidle 
Shirley Cohen from Stephen & Gail Grossman 
Jacob Wexler from Amy & Dan Neidle 
Joel Neidle from Dan & Barbara Feldman 
Joel Neidle from Andrea & Mark Chanzis 
Joel Neidle from Ellen & Jeff Kraut 
In appreciation of:  
Emily Altman’s help with Nathan Hellman’s Bar Mitzvah from Ilene, 
Zane, Nathan & Rachel Hellman 
The Baroukh Family’s help with Nathan Hellman’s Bar Mitzvah 
from Ilene, Zane, Nathan & Rachel Hellman 

HARVEY COHEN MEMORIAL FUND 
In appreciation of:   
Chanukah gift bag and good health from Bernice Cohen 
In memory of:  
Faye Cohen DeFelice from Bernice Cohen 

STEVEN COHEN MEMORIAL FUND  
In memory of:  
Raymond Cohen from Bernice Cohen 

SOCIAL ACTION FUND 
In memory of: 
Joel Neidle from Adrienne Robb-Fund & Jay Fund 
Adele Feldman from The Shubin-Reilly Family 
In honor of: 
Bat Mitzvah of Bridget Alterman from The Shubin-Reilly Family 

RABBI ROBERT RAAB SCHOLARSHIP FUND 
In memory of: 
Len Honig from Richard & Francine Tepper 
Herb Feldman from Harriet & George Bernstein 
Mary Klein from Marjorie Raab 
Wolf Geller from Marjorie Raab 
Sam Klein from Marjorie Raab 
Mike Levenstein from Marjorie Raab 

THE BLAU STAGE FUND 
In memory of: 
Joel Neidle from The Temple Show Family 
Joel Neidle from The Shubin-Reilly Family 

ROSE MANDEL HOLOCAUST EDUCATION FUND 
In memory of: 
Joel Neidle from Dr. Regina White Chereskin 

MITZVAH MAKERS & CARING COMMITTEE 
In memory of:  
Bob Brodsky from Gail & Steve Grossman 
Allan Rothchild from Rita Hofer 
Celia Birnbaum from Rosalyn Walowitz 

The LIFELONG LEARNING FUND 
In memory of: 
Joel Neidle from Jan & Stan Friedman 
Joel Neidle from The Board Sunshine 
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THE ED & DORIS KLIEGMAN ADULT EDUCATION FUND 
From Kathy Kliegman & Tom Maus 
In memory of:  
Joel Neidle from Dee Ann Coniglio 

PRAYER BOOK FUND 
From Kathy Kliegman & Tom Maus 
In memory of:  
Bernard Horowitz from Marcia Kotkin 
Joel Neidle from Jack Klein 
In honor of: 
Len Honig from The Foundation Femme Debut 

SHABBAT PRAYERBOOK FUND
In memory of:  
Len Honig from TBT Brotherhood/Men’s Club 

GENERAL FUND 
In honor of: 
Bat Mitzvah of Kayla Goldstein from The Alterman 
Family 

YOUTH ACTIVITIES FUND 
In honor of: 
Bridgette Alterman becoming a Bat Mitzvah from Beverly & Marshall 
Diamond 
In appreciation of:   
Marty Goldberger’s recovery from Stan & Jan Friedman 
In memory of: 
Santo Ponticello from TBT Sisterhood 

HARVEY BELLER FUND 
In memory of 
Dorothy Forman from Sharon & Dave Forman 

BEAUTIFICATION FUND 
In memory of: 
Lillian Silow from Larry & Jane Prosky 
Jacob Inkeles from Ruth Sussman 

TZEDAKAH FUND 
In memory of: 
Bernard Horowitz from Sandy Dabrusin 

RELIGIOUS SCHOOL ENRICHMENT FUND 
In memory of: 
Rena Barsh Rudolph from Brian & Joan Levy 
Rena Barsh Rudolph from Stacy Schoenbach 
Rena Barsh Rudolph from Tom & Ellice Toscano & Family 
Rena Barsh Rudolph from The Shubin-Reilly Family 

ONEG SHABBAT & FLOWER FUND 
Bar Mitzvah of Parker Goldstein from Lee & Jennifer Goldstein 
Bar Mitzvah of Tyler Levine from Robert & Jun Levine 

MAZEL TOV TO: 
Lewis & Leslie Mittleman on the birth of their new granddaughter, 
Maggie Rose. 

YISKOR ELOHIM: 
Allan Rothchild, member & husband of Judith Rothchild 
Arthur Kletzel, father of Deborah Nevo 
Shirley Cohen, mother of Allan Cohen 
Jacob Wexler, father of Gail Rosner 
Bernard Horowitz, father of Lynn Vosper 
Lusia Eimer, mother of Gail Foldes 
Joel Neidle, father of Dan Neidle 
Joel Rubin, father of Ilene Hellman 

Simcha (Hebrew: מְחָה  śimḥāʰ; Hebrew pronunciation: [simˈχa], Yiddish pronunciation: [ˈsɪmχə]) is a Hebrew word thatשִׂ
means gladness, or joy, and is often used as a given name. 
Have you recently celebrated a simcha… 
A life event; engagement, marriage, the birth of a child or a grandchild, there are so many celebrations. Anything that has 
brought happiness and joy; graduation, Bar/Bat Mitzvah, the list is endless!  Share your news with your Temple B’nai Torah 
fellow congregants. Everyone loves exciting news! 

You can email the TBT voice at jport1029@gmail.com, and we will share the news!! 
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Michael C. Horwitz, CPA, P.C.

4190 Sunrise Highway - 2nd Floor,
 Massapequa, New York 11758

Tel: 516-795-7100  •  Fax: 516-795-7125  
E-Mail: mhorcpa@aol.com

 

Sisterhood Catering Services 
Let Sisterhood cater your next Temple event!  Professional service and delicious food! 

Choose from four “kosher-style” menu options. 

For more information, contact Judy Adler at:  adlerju01@yahoo.com or 513-9228 

  

Sisterhood 
Catering Services

Let Sisterhood cater your next Temple event!  Professional 
service and delicious food!

Choose from “kosher-style” menu options.
 

For more information, 
contact Judy Adler at:  adlerju01@yahoo.com or 516-513-9228

LOOKING FOR INVITATIONS?

Sisterhood is pleased to help you 
shop for Wedding and B’nai 

Mitvah Invitations
Social stationery is available as well

All invitations are 25% off retail prices

Yarmulkes and lace
 head-coverings 

are available at discounted prices
as well

Call Sharon Forman (516-799-8043) 
for more information or 
to make an appointment

STAMPS & COVERS FOR THE COLLECTOR 

US AND FOREIGN, EBAY SALES 

  CONTACT BRIAN LEVY- 516-781-4966 

BELLOBL@GMAIL.COM 

 

Sisterhood Catering Services 
Let Sisterhood cater your next Temple event!  Professional service and delicious food! 

Choose from four “kosher-style” menu options. 

For more information, contact Judy Adler at:  adlerju01@yahoo.com or 513-9228 
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COVID-19 Wellness Checks 
Stay safe with fast, convenient COVID-19 wellness screening services. Wellness Check Services 
offers expedited, on-site health checks to help prevent the spread of COVID-19 at your office, 
construction site, sports arena, conference, or service location. 

✓ Fast  ✓ Non-Invasive  ✓ Affordable  ✓ HIPAA Compliant  ✓ ADA/FDA/CDC Compliant 

 

Meet PASS: The 3-Step WCS System 

PASS: Physical Assessment Screening System 
 
Many COVID-19 wellness screening providers have adopted a slow and tedious process that can 
be frustrating and significantly hinder your work day. Our expedited WCS system is able to 
process more checks in less time, while reducing the cost up to 55%. 

Step 1 – Remote Screening Survey 

Step 2 – On-Site Temperature Check 

Step 3 – Visual Assessment 

For additional information 

visit us at: wellnesscheckservices.com 

email us at info@wellnesscheckservices.com 

OUR COMMUNITY
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Monument AD for VOICE 

Size of business card 

 

For all your favorite magazines!
BEVERLY DIAMOND

2163 Jackson Place, Bellmore, NY 11710 • Phone: 516-679-8241 • Fax: 516-221-5595 
beverly@subscriptionservicesof america.com

 
Trusted to appraise our clients’  
valuables and treasured pieces  

for over 30 years 
 

Whether you have new pieces or family treasures, 
 ensure the safety of your valuables 

 with a current appraisal done by  
New York’s first, and Long Island’s only,  

Master Gemologist Appraiser, Barry Block  

 

 
Barry S. Block, G.G, C.S.M.-N.A.J.A., A.S.A.,  A.S.G. 

MASTER GEMOLOGIST APPRAISER® 
55 Cherry Lane, Suite 102 

Carle Place, NY 11514 
516-248-8130 
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2920 Long Beach Rd. • Oceanside, NY 11572

Call today: (516) 536-3600

• Letterhead • Envelopes • Business Cards 
• Brochures • Journals • NCR Forms • Newsletters 
• Graphic Design • Mailing Lists • Mailing Services • Invitations
• Website Design • Internet Ads • Email Blasts • Promotional Items

Quality 4, 3, 2 & 1-color printing
and copies at very reasonable prices!

Peace of Mind Guarantee: 
At PIP Printing in Oceanside you 
always receive personalized service 
from people who care about your 
business as much as you do.

Try us. You’ll love our service!
> > > > > > > > > > > >

Professional
GRAPHIC DESIGN

Services

Email: pip268@pip.com • www.pip.com/oceansideny

and more . . .

2915 Long Beach Rd.ñOceanside, NY 11572
 

 
 

 
• Auto, Home, and Personal Insurance 

 

• Business Insurance 
 

• Life & Health Insurance 
 

• Group Benefits 
 

“We provide insurance solutions for the unexpected!” 

The Excelsior Group
71 South Central Ave

Valley Stream, New York 11580
Phone: (516) 568-0800 Fax: (516) 568-0809

Lane S. Rubin, President 
lrubin@tegins.com 
www.tegins.com 
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Gary Hantverk
516.318.9865

SCIENCE TUTOR 
AVAILABLE

Qualified NYC Science teacher
 with over 35 yrs. experience 

would be happy to help
 your student succeed

Regents Chemistry
Regents Biology (Living Environment)

Lewis Zimmerman
30 yrs. TEEM/current TBT member

30 yrs. South Shore resident

(516) 524-3293
Give me a call

Don’t let the exams scare you
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Star of David Memorial Chapels

Everything you need in your hour of need.
THE FUNERAL HOME NEXT DOOR

Star of David Memorial Chapels
Elegant and spacious sanctuaries located adjacent to New Montefiore,

Beth Moses, Wellwood, Mt. Ararat and Pinelawn Memorial Park.

1236 Wellwood Avenue, West Babylon, NY 11704
www.starofdavidmemorialchapels.com

631-454-9600 866-95-SHALOM

Ritual Burial Preparation (Tahara) provided by the Vaad of Queens under the strict supervision of Rabbi Elchonon Zohn.

PROUDLY ASSISTING FAMILIES OF TEMPLE B'NAI TORAH

SOD Temple B'Nai Torah:Layout 1  7/28/18  10:10 AM  Page 1OUR COMMUNITY



Main Telephone: 516-221-2370
Ext. 
#10 - Marilyn Pomeranz, 
	  Congregation Liaison
#11 - Joann Lino, Clergy Liaison/ 		
	  Religious School Assistant
#13 - Sue-Ellen Pennington,
	  Temple Administrator
#15 - Paula Metzger, A/R & Billing
#19 - Cantor Rica Timman
#20 - Kitchen
#21 - Rabbi Daniel Bar-Nahum
 #24 	Meredith Lubin, 
          Religious School Director

Rabbi Emeriti:
	 Rabbi Sanford Jarashow z”l
	 Rabbi Albert Lowenberg
	 Rabbi Robert Raab  z”l
Cantor Emerita: 
    Cantor Ellen Weinberg

Mission Statement
Temple B’nai Torah is a diverse 
caring congregation that embraces 
a progressive and inclusive vision of 
Reform Judaism through worship, 
study of Torah and righteous 
deeds. We are creating a multi-
generational home in our region by 
staying connected to our roots, as 
well as offering spiritual enrichment, 
Jewish education and community 
engagement.

Email: tbtvoice@tbtwantagh.org
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  Candle Lighting 
February 2021 

February 5    5:01 pm 
February 12   5:09 pm 
February 19   5:18 pm 
February 26   5:26 pm 

MMaayy  tthhee  lliigghhtt  ffiillll  yyoouurr  ssoouull  wwiitthh  

lloovvee  &&  ppeeaaccee!!  

SShhaabbbbaatt  SShhaalloomm!!  

  

  

  

  

  
  

SSAAVVEE  TTHHEE  DDAATTEE  
  

ZZoooomm  CCoonnggrreeggaattiioonn  
SSeeccoonndd  SSeeddeerr  

  

SSuunnddaayy  
MMaarrcchh  2288tthh  

66  ppmm  


